
M.O.S.T.
Mentoring Our Students Together

The Matawan-Aberdeen Regional School District is proud to announce the return
of the M.O.S.T. program to the Matawan-Aberdeen Middle School.

Students in Grades 2-12 within the MARSD will have the opportunity to work
with certified staff members and dedicated community members as we work to

Mentor Our Students Together.

M.O.S.T. will be held on Tuesday & Wednesday afternoons from 3:00pm to

6:00pm in the Matawan Aberdeen Middle School Cafeteria

November 5,12,13,19,20 December 3,4,10,11,17,18

January 7,8,14,15,21,22 February 4,5,11,12,18,19

March 11,12,18,19,25,26 April 1,2,8,9,29,30

May 6,7,13,14,20,21 June TBD

Click Here to Register online or stop by during our in person registration from

3:00-6:00 pm on Tuesday, October 15th and Wednesday, October 16th.

Attention High School Students…

If you are interested in volunteering and serving as a mentor please complete the
2024-2025 MOST Mentor Form

For additional information please call the MRHS Information Desk at 732-705-5200 or

via email at mrhsinfo@marsd.org or Daphne Ramcheran @ 732-567-0036

https://forms.gle/C74Ftasw9J4Njd9m9
https://forms.gle/xA2Jp4HUE1hhdZ2B6
mailto:mrhsinfo@marsd.org

